WILLIAMSON COUNTY
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
301 SE INNER LOOP - SUITE 106
GEORGETOWN, TEXAS 78626

http:/lwww.wilco.org/Purchasing

CONTRACT RENEWAL

Date of Renewal: April 1, 2009

Contract Number: 08WCAP109

Assistant Purchasing Agent: Barry Becker

Telephone: 512-943-1607

E-Mail Address barrybecker@wilco.org

Web Address: http://www.wilco.org/purchasing

Item: Food Service for the Williamson County

Juvenile Services Facility

Period of Contract: April 1, 2009 through March 31, 2010
(Final Renewal)

Contractor; Aramark Correctional Services
2300 Warrenville Road
Downers Grove, lllinois 60515
Telephone: 630-271-2000
Fax: 630-271-5758
E-Mail: turner-patrick@aramark.com
Contact Person: Patrick Turner

Prices: See Attached

Conditions: This renewal is made in accordance with the “Contract Extensions”
clause contained in the original proposal awarded March 25, 2008.

All terms, prices and conditions of the original contract as amended
shall remain in effect.

Williamson County Aramark Correctional Services

“= (Signaturg)

(signature)

Name: Dan A. Gattis Name: David Kimmel
Title: County Judge Title:  Vice President, Finance



A ARAMARK

Robert E. Space March 13, 2009
Williamson County Purchasing Department

301 South East Inner Loop, Suite 106

Georgetown, Texas 78626

Dear Bob,

I am sending this letter to inform you to request a market basket increase as per the terms
of the Aramark Food Services Contract at Williamson County Juvenile. The annual
adjustment was put in place to help off-set some of the normal and unique increases we
absorb on a daily basis. At this time we are seeking an adjustment of 4.76%.

I am sure you are aware of the record setting price increases that have been experienced

in commodities and other supporting operating expenses. We have based our request on
the Market Basket Price Redetermination 2009.

Current Rate MB Increase New Price

Price Per Inmate: 3.150 150 3.30

Aramark is sincerely pleased to provide services to Williamson County Juvenile. We
look forward to a continued strong relationship for years to come,

Regards,

Eddie Noriega
Gulfcoast District Manager



